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Friday 20th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Fidget/Chew Toys 
 
We seem to have a large number of fidget toys and or chew toys being brought into school.  
 
I will be providing some children with fidget/ chew toys, if they are deemed essential to support 
children’s learning and concentration, and from looking at outside agency reports and talking to staff. 
 
Please can I ask that if you would like your child to have a fidget toy /chew toy can you send me an 
email (admin@kingswayjm.herts.sch.uk) and we can discuss this.  
 
Therefore any child bringing in something from home will be asked to put it in their bag. 
 
Kind regards 
Mandy Akers 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
Kingsway Junior School 
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